
March 19, 1969 

Mrs . Pauline H . Harper 
SU Johnston Street, N . W., Apt 438 
Atlanta, Georgia 30314 

Dear Mrs . Harper: 

I am most grateful for your kind letter expressing 
your views on the manner in which the Herndon 
Homes are being oper ted. 

I am taking the liberty of pas ing your comments 
long to the Atlanta Housing Authority, a I am ure 

they will apprec · te your opinions also. 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
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